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NATIONAL LIGHTHOUSE MUSEUM

News & Updates

Saturday, June 17, 2017:

Nearly 150 lighthouse enthusiasts joined our Second Annual Sunset Cruise. The
changing weather gave us a good opportunity to see, and hear, why lighthouses
are so important in foggy weather, not just looking beautiful in good weather. We
were able to see the lights in operation, guiding the way around obstructions to
safety.

Captain John detoured to give us nice views of the South Street Seaport, and the
lightship Ambrose, the Brooklyn Bridge, then a nice sunset as we passed the
Statue of Liberty.

Guided through the fog by lighthouses and fog horns

West Bank range light shows the way and'sounds her horn

Romer Shoal, formerly on the USLHS General Depot site, was
moved and put to work here in 1898, and still lights the way!
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Our next big event will be a repeat of the popular Circumnavigation of Staten
Island tour, Sunday July 16, leaving from Pier One, outside the National
Lighthouse Museum. This tour sells out quickly. Click on link to purchase
tickets. July 16, 2017 Circumnavigate the Isle of Staten

Mark your calendar for Lighthouse & Lightship Recognition Weekend, August 4th
to 6th! Click here for more information and Gala tickets. NLM Lighthouse &
Lightship Recognition \Weekend

The Museum will be closed Independence Day, Tuesday, July 4th.
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